
From: LaJeunesse, Kristen<Kristen.Lajeunesse@vermont.gov>
Sent on: Tuesday, July 23, 2024 9:32:14 PM
To: GMCB - Rate<GMCB.Rate@vermont.gov>; Foster, Owen<Owen.Foster@vermont.gov>; Barrett,

Susan<Susan.Barrett@vermont.gov>; Holmes, Jessica A.<Jessica.A.Holmes@vermont.gov>;
Murman, David<David.Murman@vermont.gov>; Barber, Michael<Michael.Barber@vermont.gov>;
LaJeunesse, Kristen<Kristen.Lajeunesse@vermont.gov>

Subject: Public Comment: Health Insurance Rate Review

A new GMCB Public Comment has been received.

Submit Time: 7/23/2024 9:32:11 PM

Name: Estelle Leclair
Affiliation: Essex Physical Therapy
Town/City: Essex

Topic: Health Insurance Rate Review

Comment: When can we expect changes on healthcare increases to not outpace salary rate increases? It is time
to better understand the financials behind the requests for dbl digit increases year after year!!!

Post Comment: Yes


